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The proposed regulation will ABSOLUTELY DESTROY the US forex brokers.
They will move their operations to Canada or Europe. Let’s KEEP AS MANY
OF THESE JOBS IN AMERICA AS WE CAN!
And let’s keep as many investment options open, here in the US, as we
can for our citizens who need (and will need) EVERY BREAK THEY CAN FIND
TO HELP ADJUST TO THE NEW ECONOMY.
Please don’t relegate the forex markets in the US to third-world status!
They have become, for many, THE ONLY lifeline left that can generate
enough profit to send a child to college.
Don’t destroy that lifeline into the future!

Kerry Kirkland
Logan, Utah


